
 

  

 

 

 

PUBLIC INFORMATION NOTICE #18 
FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF THE 

930 ZONE RECYCLED WATER RESERVOIR AND PIPELINE 
 

UPDATE CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY ON EUCALYPTUS AVENUE  

Project Date Change: April 17-23, 2014 
April 16, 2014 
 

Dear Resident/School/Emergency Responder: 
 

WHAT: Construction activity will take place on Eucalyptus Avenue (two locations).  Traffic will be permitted in both 
directions on Eucalyptus Avenue.  There will be two flagmen onsite controlling the flow of traffic.  Commuters can 
expect traffic delays. The first location will be near the entrance to the Chino Hills Community Sports Park.  The 
second will take place approximately 50-feet west of the Chino Hills Community Sports Park entrance.   

DATES: April 17, 2014 through April 23, 2014.  (Project originally scheduled for completion April 18, 2014. The date 
has been extended due to construction. Rain delay may occur) 

WHERE:  West bound lane of Eucalyptus Avenue near the entrance to Chino Hills Community Sports 

WORK HOURS:  Thursday - Friday 8:30 am – 4:00 pm 

IMPACTS:   Expect traffic delays up to 10 minutes.   
 

Benefiting the residents and 
businesses of Chino Hills and 
Chino, this project will provide 
recycled water as an additional 
source of water for landscape 
irrigation use and groundwater 
recharge.   This project will save 
approximately 90 million-gallons 
per year of drinking water, while 
helping to drought proof IEUA’s 
service area and keeping the cost 
of water low, providing a reliable 
source of alternative water.   
Funding for this project has been 

provided in full or in part through 
an agreement with the State Water Resources Control Board and the Environmental Protection Agency.  The contents 
of this document do not necessarily reflect the views and policies of either the State Water Resources Control Board or 
the Environmental Protection Agency, nor does mention of trade names or commercial products constitute 
endorsement or recommendation for use.  (Gov. Code § 7550, 40 CFR § 31.20.) 
 

If you have any questions or wish to receive weekly e-mail updates, please contact Michelle O’Brien at 909-993-
1501 or mobrien@ieua.org.  For construction updates, please visit  www.ieua.org.  

 

http://www.ieua.org/


 

  

  


